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1Comm:nwealth Edis n I

-

i - 1, 1400 Opus Place !i Downers Grove, Illinois 60515

May 13,1992,

t
i

.

k Dr. Thomas E. Hurley, Director
' Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
] U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Washington, D.C, 20555
:

[ Attn: Doctment Control Desk
!

. Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
{ Hithdrawal'of Application for Amendment to facility Operating
| -Licenses NPF-11 and'NPF-18.-Appendix A Technical Specifications;
i Periodic Cycling of the Pneumatically Operated VQ Valves-

; E C Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374
.

[ References: (a) H.E. Morgan letter to Dr. Hurley,-dated June 1, 1989,
i Application.for Amendment to Facility Operating Licenses

.

.

7 NPF-11 and NPF-18
~

.

i. (b) H.E. Morgan letter to USNRC, dated July 11, 1990,
i Supplement to Application for Amendment to facility
|- Operating Licenses NPF-11 and NPF .18
,

)
! >

| Dear Dr. Hurley:
i.

|
. In the referenced letters, Commonwealth-Edison (CECO) proposed to

i- amend Appendix A, Technical Specification 3.6.1,8 of-Facility' Operating
i Licenses NPF-11-and NPF-18 to allow the periodic cycling of VQ valves. The
! proposed changes would allow the valve actuators to be cycled per vendor
;- recommendation.

-

|

| The purpose of this letter is to_-inform your staff;of CECO's request
j to formally withdraw our proposed amendment for LaSalle County Station. -He
j regret any inconveniences-this may have caused your staff.
i-

If there are any questions concerning this' matter, please direct them3

j to this office.
.

Respectfully,
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PDR ADOCK 05000373 Nuclear Licensing' Administratorp PDR:j
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h A.B. Davis, Regional Administrator - RIII [[h j 0; 010'641
' ,

- B.L. Siegel, Project Manager - NRR' /T)iD. Hills Senior Resident Inspector:- LaSalle f;
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